
Dates to Remember: 

Wednesday, August 17th—Vinyard Cluster check-in via Zoom, 7:00pm. 

Sunday, August 21st—Joint worship with Christ the Good Shepherd at Holy Cross, 10:00am. 

Tuesday, August 23rd—Tuesday Crew, 9:00am. 

Thursday, August 25th—Worship & Music committee meeting, 6:00pm (tentative). 

Sunday, August 28th—Worship in the sanctuary, 10:00am. 

         We will be honoring our scholarship recipients! 

    Deadline for school supplies to be brought to church. 

Tuesday, August 30th—Tuesday Crew, 9:00am. 

Monday, September 5th—Labor Day holiday, office closed. 

Sunday Worship at 10:00am 

Please join us on Sunday, August 21, 2022, for a joint service 
with Christ the Good Shepherd Lutheran Church at Holy Cross.   

Pastor Curtis Zieske will preside and Vicar Sena Norton will be 
preaching.  Music will be played by Sonya Zieske and Gail 

Struve. 

If you are feeling ill or unable to attend, you can worship at home with our 
email blast attachment.  You can also view a recording of the service on our 
YouTube channel at: 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCiHbmFBDWLGlW-jcI8jRhOQ. 

 

Weekly Email Blast from Holy Cross Lutheran Church 

August 17, 2022 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCiHbmFBDWLGlW-jcI8jRhOQ


We have the list of needed school supplies from the staff at Washington Elementary.  

You can choose whatever you would like to buy from the list below and bring it in 

If you would rather donate money and not shop for supplies yourself, you can make 

checks out to Suzanne Stephen or Gae Nichols and they will shop for you! 

Here’s the list: 

#2 Ticonderoga Pencils (1 dozen/box) Crayons– boxes of 16 and 24  

Plastic Pencil Boxes (6”x2”x5”)  Composition Notebooks - Wide Ruled 

Large Pink Erasers    White Erasers  Eraser caps 

Scissors      Glue sticks  

Ziplock Baggies—Gallon Size   Boxes of Kleenex 

Ziplock Baggies— Sandwich Size  Baby Wipes (unscented) 

If you have any questions, please give Suzanne (503/910-1183), Gae (503/871-8175) 

or Janet (503/364-6041) a call. Thanks for supporting kids and their education! 

Please have all supplies to the church no later than 

Sunday, August 28th. 

School supply sales are beginning at our local stores! 


